SAINTS CONSTANTINE & HELEN
CARDIFF-BY-THE SEA

BLESSING OF THE
BACKPACKS

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 1ST, 2024

STUDENTS OF ALL AGES AND GRADES KINDER
THROUGH COLLEGE ARE ENCOURAGED TO
BRING THEIR BACKPACKS TO CHURCH FOR A
SPECIAL AGIASMOS FOLLOWING DIVINE
LITURGY

At the end of Divine Liturgy students will be asked up on the Solea with their
backpacks to receive this special back to school blessing. Reminder: Divine Liturgy
begins at 10:00 AM



